
 
 
April 24, 2019 
 
Dear Lane Families,  
 
Each year we work hard to make sure our students are at or above grade level in the areas of math and 
reading. For some students, meeting this goal requires additional instructional time. Our summer 
sessions are designed to improve reading and math performance while engaging students in a variety 
of fun activities and computer based programs.  
 
This summer, Lane will be offering FREE academic support in the areas of reading and math to 
students. Transportation is not offered as a part of this program; therefore parents are responsible for 
transporting their children to and from summer activities at Lane.  
 
Summer School will run from July 8 – August 1, 2019, Monday – Thursday ONLY 8:30 to 12:00  

● One hour of Math instruction 
● One hour of Reading instruction 
● One hour of Writing instruction 
● 30 minutes of physical activity  

 
Summer School is optional, but we strongly recommend participation in 
these valuable learning opportunities in order to ensure your student's 
readiness for their next academic year. If you wish to enroll your student, 
please complete the online form. The link can be found by going to 
www.tinyurl.com/LaneSummerSchool2019​ or you can scan the QR code 
to the right. If you do not have Internet access, you can fill out the 
attached form and return it to Lane Intermediate School’s main office by 
June 1st.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Kari Skonecki  
West Allis-West Milwaukee School District  
Lane Intermediate School 
District Dean  
414-329-6605 

http://www.tinyurl.com/LaneSummerSchool2019

